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We have received a copy of the minutes of a meeting
on September 25, 1945 of the Steering Committee of the Recon-
version Working Committee in which the coal situation was re-

viewed/with incidental reference to the mine equipment picture.

(O

Digitized for FRASER
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis





